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UPDATE

SUFFOLK, VA (December 6, 2020) The Suffolk Police Department would like to
thank the public for their support of the “Stuff the Police Car” event on Saturday,
December 5™, In what was noted to be a record breaking year for collections,
Suffolk Police were able to stuff approximately 8 to 10 vehicles with items that

will be provided to Toys for Tots for distribution.

SUFFOLK POLICE ASK FOR PUBLIC’S HELP TO
“STUFF THE POLICE CAR”

SUFFOLK, VA (November 30, 2020) With the holiday countdown on, maybe
you’ve got some major holiday shopping scheduled for this weekend. If so, you
can make a big difference in the lives of children in the Suffolk area by taking the
time to participate in the Suffolk Police Department’s “Stuff the Police Car” event

on Saturday, December 5™, at two locations in Suffolk.

Suffolk Police will provide a police vehicle and volunteer Officers at the Walmart
located at 1200 North Main Street and 6259 College Drive from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m.
on the day of the event. Do NOT attend this event if you or anyone in your
household is experiencing symptoms of COVID-19 (which include fever, cough,
and shortness of breath), or have been exposed to others who have experienced



those symptoms within the last 14 days. Social distancing of at least 6-feet will be
required. Please bring a mask for each person in your party to be used anytime

social distancing of at least 6-feet cannot be maintained.

The goal is to collect as many new and unwrapped toys as possible which will
then be turned over to Toys for Tots. Help your community have a happy holiday

season as part of the Suffolk Police Department “Stuff the Police Car” event.

it





